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Kali Shankar, titled Khel Khabar in Hindi, was a period action movie that revolves around the
activities of a gang of Sikh terrorists named Kalishankar led by Shibdas, who hold the government
and the Law and Order Bureau responsible for the death of a popular Punjabi singer named Vishram
Singh. After Singh's demise, the gang kidnaps Manjeet, a singer who is Vishram's twin sister and is
also the sister of a police officer named Ashim. The kidnappers take Manjeet to their hideout in
Sargodha, where they provide her with all kinds of dowry and treats until the Pakistan Army raids
the house and frees her. The band then heads out into the mountains where Shibdas' men kill Ashim
and seize his car. Ashim's nephew Ranojit whom he always used to mention and depended on in
times of crisis dies in the police encounter that took place. Back in Sargodha, Shweta, the daughter
of a wealthy businessman, is kidnapped by Vishram's brother Prem Singh, who plans on marrying
her. Finally, Vishram and Manjeet reunite, and also reunite with Ashim, with the help of his friend
Guddu, who works as a driver for a documentary filmmaker. The gang is eventually caught by the
police, who hand them over to the Law and Order Bureau. In the course of events, Shibdas is killed,
and Ranojit is killed in a police encounter. The movie ends with the arrest of Vishram and Ashim by
the police. The movie was also aired on a video on demand service of Bollywood blockbuster film, the
song "Huavato Apane Amaal" from the film Tubelight (2018), was also shot against the backdrop of
this movie. The movie was critically acclaimed for being a daring satire of the political climate of the
country at the time, and won the Best Film award at the Mirchi Music Awards in 2007. This movie
also won the Filmfare Award for Best Choreographer. Kali Shankar (Hindi). Kali Shankar (কলি শঙ্কর
) is a 2006 Indian action film starring Govinda, Shilpa Shetty, Sanjay Dutt, and Rakhi Sawant in the
lead roles. The film was directed by Krishan Kunnath. This movie is remake of 2001 Tamil film of
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